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Dear Parents, (Dec 2018) 
   
Over the next two weeks many foreign staff will travel home to spend the holiday time with their family 
and friends and celebrate the festive season. We hope that you are able to spend time with your 
family and friends during the break and welcome in the new calendar year together.  
 
Our students thoroughly enjoyed our Christmas and Winter theme! They especially enjoyed stopping 
at the tree, watching the flashing lights, and naming all the ornaments that beautifully decorated it. 
This is such a special time of year for all. 
 
From our KIK Family to yours, we wish you a very Happy Holiday season and a joyful, peaceful and 
prosperous New Year! 
 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
Caroline Atkinson 
Principal 
KinderWorld International Kindergarten 
 
 
 

http://www.kik.edu.vn/
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Christmas Charity Fair 2018 
 
We would like to extend a very sincere thank you to everyone 
who attended the 2018 Christmas Charity Fair. Much fun was 
had by all! The funds we contributed to “Operation Smile,” 
Vietnam will truly make a difference for those in need! 
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Important upcoming dates 
 
Christmas Break (no school)...….17 December – 1 January 2019 
End Term 2……....………………………………….25 January 2019  
Term 2 Break (no school)…….……28 January – 8 February 2019 
Begin Term 3 …………………………………..….11 February 2019 
Parent-Teacher Conferences………………18 – 22 February 2019 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

REPORTS AND PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES  
 
Teachers will be completing a Semester 1 Progress Report 
for each child during January. You will be invited to attend an 
interview with your child’s teachers to discuss how your child 
is progressing in both their learning and their development.  
 
At this meeting you will receive a copy of the Semester 1 
Progress Report and have the opportunity to look at and 
discuss your child’s portfolio. The interviews will take place 
during the last week of 18 - 22 February; just after to Term 2 
break and Tet holiday. 
 
If you wish to meet at an earlier time, kindly speak with your 
child’s Class Teacher to arrange a time accordingly. 


